
Dear St. Anthony of Padua Family and Friends,
 
We have an exciting announcement! We've partnered with a platform called Express
Feedback for Good™ to bring you a way to create funding for St. Anthony of Padua without
spending a cent!

Here's how it works: Now through March 2nd, each time you share a quality
brand opinion via Express Feedback for Good™, up to $2 goes towards St.
Anthony! You can personally create up to $150 of value (by giving 75 pieces of
feedback).* You will also earn 1.5 family service hours for every adult in your
family who gives 75 pieces of feedback!

Learn more about how you use your opinions to give without spending by clicking the video
above or the button below. 

Get Started!

You can also access the link here. 

By the way, when you join Express Feedback for Good on behalf of St. Anthony of Padua, your
personal information is not sold or shared. During the campaign, you will receive reminders from
EFG to submit feedback for St. Anthony of Padua. You may opt out at any time.
 
Monies raised will go toward keeping our tuition frozen for next year, help with increasing
operating expenses, and will help us purchase water bottle filling stations and curriculum
materials for next year!  
 
If you have more than one child at the school, our recommendation is to have one parent

designated for each child you have, and in order to get 2 adults for each student (so we can

reach our $35,000 goal), you can assign another aunt, uncle, or family friend to that child so

each student has at least 2 adult supporters! 

https://feedback.hundredxinc.com/?key=76e9087d-a1ed-41c7-9224-bdebc6ada32d&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=invite
https://feedback.hundredxinc.com/?key=76e9087d-a1ed-41c7-9224-bdebc6ada32d&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=invite
https://feedback.hundredxinc.com/?key=76e9087d-a1ed-41c7-9224-bdebc6ada32d&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=invite
https://feedback.hundredxinc.com/?key=76e9087d-a1ed-41c7-9224-bdebc6ada32d&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=invite


 
We are having a school competition among teams (some smaller classes are combining to form

a team), and you will have an opportunity to raise money for your team affiliations. 

The Top 3 classes will win some great prizes. 

  

All students who get at least one person to complete 75 surveys (they take one minute each) will

qualify for exciting prizes during our Trojan Drawings! This will take place virtually two times

during our fundraiser, which will run from 2/1-3/2/2021 during our All-School Zoom Morning

Assembly on Wednesdays at 8:30am. 

 
Thanks in advance for your participation and all your support! We hope you will sign up early.

Otherwise, we will have another opportunity to sign up on 2/10/21 at our 2nd General Parent

Meeting. 

 

God bless,  
Mrs. Grey


